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Deadline for contributions: Friday 20 July 

 

The Editors of the Wolverhampton Law Journal (WLJ) welcome the submission of 

manuscripts in English for consideration for publication in the First Issue. Topics under 

discussion should have relevance to the discipline of Law and/or Criminal Justice and 

would be of interest to academic and professional readers. The First Issue of WLJ will be 

launched on 11 October 2018 at the University of Wolverhampton.  WLJ is a peer-

reviewed academic journal published by the Law Research Centre at the University of 

Wolverhampton, Wolverhampton, the United Kingdom. 

 

Contributions ready for publication (contemporary notes, articles, contributions from 

practice, book reviews) should be submitted together with your CV (separate document) 

via email wlsj@wlv.ac.uk by Friday, 20 July 2018. All contributions will be subject to the 

normal double-blind peer-review process. Authors will be informed about their 

submissions via email by no later than Friday, 31 August 2018. 

 

Authors should please take note of the House Style of WLJ attached.  
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